
Coral Academy of Science
Kicks off the School Year in
Style

Annette Dawson Owens
Launches Campaign for
Henderson City Council Seat
Ward 3

Congratulations to Coral Academy of Science
for a successful start to the new school year.
They pulled out the red carpet for their
students and families. We love supporting our
clients during their special moments. 

It was a milestone evening for the Annette
Dawson Owens Campaign as she held her
official launch event for Henderson City
Council Seat Ward 3. Thank you to all the
elected officials, as well as community and
business leaders who showed up to support
her. 
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Helix Electric of
Utah Sponsors
Construction
Industry 
Roundtable 

Helix Electric of Utah
Shares the
Importance of
Workforce
Development 
President and CEO Victor
Fuchs and Utah Division
Manager Nathan Goodrich
spoke with ENR Mountain
States & Southwest on the
importance of building a
strong workforce in Utah’s
ever-changing
construction sector. 

Fuchs talks about the
importance of workforce
development and the
strength behind people-
powered businesses. 

With Gen Z entering the
workforce, Helix is staying
ahead of the curve as the
company continues to play
a pivotal role in economic
development and growth
across the state. 

Helix Electric, LLC, made a
big splash in Salt Lake City. 

Helix was the official
sponsor of the Salt Lake
Business Journal
Construction Industry
Roundtable Issue. 

We also need to give a
special shoutout to Nathan
Goodrich, Division
Manager of Helix Electric of
Utah, for being the
roundtable moderator,
and to Victor Fuchs,
President and CEO, for
being a participant. 

Our team had a
wonderful time at the
Henderson Chamber of
Commerce’s State of the
Chamber luncheon. 

From networking with
local business owners to
catching up with our
clients, it was a great
afternoon. 

Congratulations to all the
new board members and
cheers to our clients,
friends, and colleagues
for continued progress in
our city. 

Henderson Chamber
of Commerce State
of the Chamber
Luncheon
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Vegas Chamber Hosts Luncheon
for Southern Nevada Mayors

We enjoyed attending the Vegas

Chamber Mayors Luncheon. It was an

afternoon connecting with colleagues

and clients. Thank you Argentum

Partners for the table invite and the

good time. 

We had a great time staffing an

interview from 3 News' Education

Reporter Tiffany Lane with Coral

Academy of Science Las Vegas CEO

and Executive Director Dr. Ercan

Aydogdu. 

He shared valuable information on the

growing demand for charter school

options in the valley.

Coral Academy CEO Discusses
The Changing Scope of Valley
Education
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Pinot and Politics with Governor
Joe Lombardo

We recently had the privilege of

attending Pinot and Politics, hosted by

The Henderson Chamber of

Commerce. It was an evening filled

with policy insights and business

challenges ahead. Cheers to our

colleagues and clients.

Thank you, Councilman Jim Seebock,

for hosting us at the 8  Annual Wonder

Women of Metro Luncheon. 

th

We salute all our first responders and

celebrate the honorees for their

extraordinary service.

8th Annual Wonder Women of
Metro Event
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The Las Vegas Global Economic Alliance

(LVGEA), in partnership with its

Perspective Council sponsors, hosted

the 45th Annual Las Vegas Perspective,

Southern Nevada’s largest economic

development event. Las Vegas

Perspective is the region’s go-to source

for community and economic

development information, analysis, and

forecasting. Incoming LVGEA CEO and

President Danielle Casey joined LVGEA

Chairwoman Lauri Perdue in a fireside

chat, where she introduced herself to

the community and expressed her

excitement to begin leading the

organization.  We enjoyed staffing the

event and coordinating media

relations. 

TROSPER TRAILS
Friends, 

Over the past week we have experienced tragic and horrific events in our country.

At Trosper, we have always practiced being the change, we want to see in the world,

and its up to all of us to execute on it. We send our prayers to the Kirk family and to

all victims of senseless crimes. Let’s become that one nation under God that we

were meant to be.  Kindness is contagious. 

Liz 

Las Vegas Global Economic
Alliance Hosts the 45th
Annual Las Vegas Perspective  


